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Bulletin  6 - 14 - 20  



 

THIS WEEK IN ST. JOHN PAUL II PARISH: 

All events canceled until further notice  
 
In the absence of Masses, the following 
resources can be found online to be used at your 
convenience:   Dynamiccatholic.org  

¶ Redeemedonline.com  

¶ Formed.org       

¶ Foodforfaith.org.nz  

¶ Wordonfire.org (Bishop Robert Barron)  
The Formed.org code for our parish is HN3F4J.  
Go to https://formed.org/signup .    
 
 

Limited Opening of Churches for 
Private Prayer :  We are happy to 
announce that we have been given 
permission to open separate churches in our 
grouping of parishes for private prayer at 
various times of the week for a period not to 
exceed two (2) hours at one time.    There is 
to be no more than ten people in the church 
at one time, and all social distancing rules are 
to be followed.   Everyone is required to wear 
a mask.  In our grouping of churches, we will 
utilize the following schedule: 

¶      Tuesday, 5-7pm    St. Lawrence Church, 
Carroll 

¶      Tuesday, 5-7pm     St. Mary Church, 
Willey 

¶      Wednesday, 5-7pm   St. Joseph Church, 
Dedham 

¶      Thursday, 7-9am       Holy Spirit Church, 
Carroll 

¶      Thursday, 5-7pm      Annunciation Church, 
Coon Rapids     

    

 

 
STEWARDSHIP 6-4-20                                                     Income:    
172 out of 2084 AdultEnv.                                          15,068.71 
193 Auto Withdr. Env     24,808.00 
Loose Collection                                                           50.00   
Miscellaneous Income          550.00        
                                                                         $    40,476.71
$ needed each eek                                        $      45,673.00 

  -5,196.29  

 

Continue to support our parish - 
online.    St. John Paul II Parish wants to express 
our heartfelt gratitude for the continued financial 
stewardship of parishioners and friends during this 
time. With public Masses suspended for the near 
future, we are asking every family to consider 
moving their financial support online.  This is an 
easy, safe and convenient way to make offertory 
contributions to the church.  Simply go to the parish 
website (stjp2carroll.org), click donate, and you will 
find three ways to donate:  one time, monthly 
recurring, or weekly recurring, and fill out the rest 
of the appropriate information; or if you need 
assistance, please contact Sue Seidl in our parish 
office (792-9244).  Your gifts are as important now 
as they have ever been. They will be used to provide 
ministry and support that families desperately need 
during this time of crisis.  
God bless you for your generosity. 
 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE  
We welcome Eugene & Megan Handlosõ daughter,  

Joanna Michelle, who was baptized on June 7. 
We welcome Shawn & Ellie Higginsõ son, Henry William,   

who was baptized on June 7.     

 

*****************************************************  

 

Live Stream of the Mass:  Daily Mass with  

Fr. Patrick Behm will be live streamed on YouTube on 

his personal channel (there is a link at our website, 

stjp2carroll.org) beginning at 8:00am Weekdays 

and 9:00am Sunday.  They will also be recorded so 

that you may watch at any time during the day. 

Mass Intentions:  June 14:  End to abortion 

June 15:  All Covid-19 healthcare workers 

June 16:  End to abortion 

June 17:  All Covid-19 healthcare workers 

June 18:  Vernon, Martha, Allen and Duane Rohe 

June 19:  Clara Anthofer 

June 20:  Bryan & Joann Emory and Family 

June 21:  Randy Steinkamp 
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JUST A REMINDER:  Sunday Mass at 9am (with all three priests), Daily Mass at 8am on  
&ā˅ "ô÷üˑĂ 9þĄ4Ąñô ò÷ðýýôû þā þý ă÷ô ÿðāøĂ÷ ĆôñĂøăô ˭Ăăùÿяòðāāþûû˅þāöˮ -ðĂĂ ûøýú˅ 

  
SPIRITUAL COMMUNION  

My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Holy Sacrament.  

I l ove You above all things, and I desire to receive you into my soul.  

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally come at least spiritually into my heart.  

I embrace You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You.  

Never permit me to be separated from You.  

 
#################################################################  
 

RESUMING MASS PROTOCOLS 

"With regard to resuming public Masses in our parishes, the Diocese of Sioux City has based 

and will continue to base decisions on scientific data and reliable projections.  There is a 

number of criteria the Diocese is waiting to be met before it is deemed safe and responsible to 

open up churches again. This includes the downward trajectory of new COVID-19 cases 

reported within a 14-day period, the downward trajectory of hospital bed, intensive care, and 

ventilator usage, and the downward trajectory of daily death reports. In addition to these things, 

it is necessary to have adequate contact-tracing and a robust testing program. Achieving these 

conditions will indicate that it is reasonably safe to resume, with precautions, the public 

celebration of the Mass." 

*****************************************************************************************  
Anima Christi  

Soul of Christ, sanctify me;  Body of Christ, save me;  Blood of Christ, inebriate me;    

Water from the side of Christ, wash me;  Passion of Christ , strengthen me;  O good Jesus, hear me;   

Within your wounds, hide me;  Separated from you, let me never be;   From the evil one, protect me;   

At the hour of my death, call me;  And close to you, bid me;   

That with your saints, I may be praising You forever and ever. Amen.  

 
////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////  
 

CORPUS CHRISTI SUNDAY 
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SCRIP IS BACK!  

The Central Office is open again :-) 
 
We will have Scrip processed every other week starting next week until the end of June. 
Orders due by Tuesday June 23rd by 9 am for Friday 6/26 pick up  
 
WAYS TO ORDER:   -shopwithscrip.com ,       -myscripwallet.com  from your mobile device   
-Paper forms can be turned into the drop box outside Holy Spirit School front door, or to the  
St John Paul II Parish drop box.  You can print a paper form off Kuemper website under Scrip tab or 
just write your order on a piece of paper & will include a paper form with your order for next use.  
 
PICK UP SPOTS: 
You must specify St John Paul II Parish office, 1607 N West Street or the Central Office ð 
116 S East Street, Carroll. If ordering online specify in your account on the CLASSROOM line.  
If paper form just write it on the pick up information box. Pick up hours Monday through Friday  
8 am to 1 pm 
 
**For those that liked to stop at Central Office to pick up local Scrip without an order you are able to 
do that again. ** 
 

Any questions at all contact Sarah Muhlbauer   sbmuhlbauer@kuemper.org 
*********************************** ************************ *******  

KUEMPER NEWS:  INVITATION FOR BIDS:  Kuemper bathroom renovations will be done at the  
St. Angela Center this summer.  To request the formal plans and specifications, email  
John Steffes at jjsteffes@kuemper.org.  Bids are due June 17; work must be completed by August 18. 
JOB OPENINGS:  Technology Support Specialist, full time.  Also full time and part time custodial 
positions available.  Visit www.kuemper.org and Employment Opportunities for application.    
 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Fr. Bruce Lawlerõs 40th Anniversary:   Please join the family and friends of Fr. Bruce Lawler as we 

celebrate the 40th anniversary of his ordinati on.  In lieu of a public celebration due to the current 
restrictions of the coronavirus, his family invites you to participate in a card shower.  
Cards and letters should be mailed to arrive no later than Thursday, July 3.   
Please mail cards to:  Father Bruce Lawler, All Saints Parish, 605 Plymouth St. NE, LeMars, IA  51031.   
(Fr. Lawler had served as an associate priest at Holy Spirit, and was also on the faculty at  
Kuemper High School from 1980-1984.) 

 

\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\ 
 

Would you like to receive the bulletin each week by email?  If so, please contact the parish office and  
we will add you to a list of people who will receive the bulletin by email each Friday.   
We are excited to be offering this new option for keeping connected with the parish! 
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